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SUBC EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
28th October    2021 – via Zoom

	Thursday 28th October, 2021 07:00 PM Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87551341577
	

	
	

	
	


Agenda

1. Rowing NSW Regatta Forum Input (also RNSW Strategic Plan 2021-24) – see draft doc for submission to RNSW
2. Incorporation Update
3. Treasurer's Report

4. Coach Reports

4.
 President's Report
5.
. Secretary Report

6.
 Coaches Report

7.
Captains’ Report

10
 Fundraising and Foundation Sub Committee Report

11
 Events & Communications Sub-Committee Update ( following meeting
12
. General Business

Minutes

1.  Rowing NSW Regatta Forum Input
Chris Noel written formal draft letter for RNSW regarding our perspectives of regatta inputs

Committee approves and supports letter.
2. Incorporation Update
Sydney University name usage has been approved.

3. Treasurer's Report
No finance update from SUSF, we have not received figures since August

Proposal from SUSF for S&C regarding costing currently $5000/year

Proposal of $8,940/year

Chat with coaches about gym requirements 

If only 3 sessions per week than $4,470/year

4. Coach Performance Reviews Outcomes
Coaching goals to be formalized in a document

Development and education of coaches to attend coaching conferences

First Aid update for coaches and to include key athletes

Mental Health understanding work

Strength and conditioning conferences

Ask what club members are certified in first aid and CPR

Involving pathways eight with the club has been really good for recruitment

Good to have seniors connecting with younger rowers

Coaches would like goal for number of athletes to bring through the learn to row program

Alfie would like monthly catch ups with the Presidents to ensure everyone is up to date

Alfie would like SUBC to have a stronger presence at regattas in the future, would be good for the parents to organize because the coaches are very busy during regattas.

Kit announced he would like to resign due to pressures from work and other external commitments. 

Bolts referred Laryssa Biesenthal
5. Coach Reports
Everyone training in blocks and good numbers turning up
Talking with new NSWIS representative

Some coaches visiting

Exec and or President’s to have a more in-depth chat with coaches regarding goals for the season
5. President's Report
SUBC successful results reflected during RNSW AGM

Michael McCrea UTS newly elected to board

Stephen Handley and Deanna Fekete were both reelected
6. Secretary Report
Hunter Valley parents that got partial refunds for winter program finalized

Stock take of SUBC zooties 

Names for new sculls organized

Name sent to NSW fair trading for approval as part of incorporation

Windows cleaners organized

Decking resurfacing organized

Donor board has been installed

Security system serviced, door setting off alarm

Winter program clothing posted to some athletes

Male alumni emails have been sent out

Meeting with Ed Smith next Wednesday about coaching vehicles

7. Captains’ Report
Jaime: Been good to have everyone training together

Good group of female year 12 group coming through

Jaime introduced buddy system, older rowers befriending younger rowers to get them to feel more comfortable

Wyatt: Men have been happy with new coaching arrangements and splitting of groups

6. Fundraising and Foundation Sub Committee Report
Covered in Secretary report

7. Events & Communications Sub-Committee Update (following meeting)
Annual dinner to be held at the shed, try and be more low cost to accommodate for students.

8. General Business
Well done to everyone at the most recent NSWIS TT

776BC are doing SUBC training clothing and orders are currently open.
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